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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

The Band Parents Association is conducting a Coin Drop to raise funds for the Marching 
Band. This fundraising effort is important as it allows the Band Parents Association to 
continue its tradition of awarding scholarships to Graduating Senior Band members at 
Ramapo and Spring Valley HS. The coin drop will be on April 30, 2016 at the corners of 
Route 45 and Route 59, from 11 am until 4 pm. We will be meeting in the Walgreen’s 
parking lot at 10:30 am on Saturday. Students must be picked up promptly at 4 pm. 
 
All Band members should wear the yellow Marching Band T-Shirt and comfortable 
shoes. The band members will be supervised by band staff and parent volunteers. 
Mrs. DeDevitis will discuss with the students about playing instruments during the coin 
drop. We need as many students and parents as possible to do the coin drop to make 
our fundraiser a success. If you cannot do the entire session please come for as much 
time as you can.  
 
Please fill out the form below indicating if your child will be able to join us for the coin 
drop. The form should be returned to MS. PATTI TROUT OR MR. CHRISTOPHER 
NEILS as soon as possible.  
 
WE NEED PARENT VOLUNTEERS.  Please indicate on the form 
if you are able to volunteer some time, THANK YOU! 
       
 
     East Ramapo Marching Band Parents Association 
 

 
I, ________________________________give my child __________________________ 
Permission to attend the following Coin Drop on Saturday, April 30, 2016 from 11-4 pm 
(Routes 45 & 59) 
 
 
 _______________________________________________________________________ 
Parent Signature                                                                            Date 
 
I (Parent’s name) __________________________can volunteer to help at the April 30rd 
coin drop______________________ (indicate time). 
 


